From: Hollywood Center <info@hollywoodctr.com>
Sent time: 08/22/2019 12:43:55 PM
To: ken.bernstein@lacity.org

Subject: Hollywood Center Looks Forward
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Since we've last checked in, Hollywood has been the center of much attention with the
opening of “Once Upon A Time...in Hollywood” showcasing the Hollywood of years past and
the beginning of the Hollywood Bowl’'s Summer Season showcasing the vibrancy of
Hollywood today.

The Hollywood Center project continues to move ahead unabated, with the team working on
the technical and environmental plans required for project review. We remain steadfast in
our commitment to responding to the City’s pressing need for more housing while providing
an elegant design and environmental sustainability. Just as the Hollywood Bowl brings
activation and buzz to the area every summer, we continue our work to bring that same level
of excitement and activation to the eastern edge of Hollywood permanently.

We have been proud and active members of the Hollywood community for the last decade,
and we look forward to finally bringing this vitally important project to fruition.

If you would like to provide input or have any questions on Hollywood Center, please email
Joseph Mariani at jmariani@hollywoodctr.com.

The Hollywood Center Team
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